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NOTICE OF HEARING CLOSURE

October 24, 2018

Stettler, AB TOC 2LO

RE:  Subdivision and Development Appeal Board Hearing
DP-18001 — Paradise Shores

Further to the Merit Hearing held in this matter on September 18 and 19, 2018, please be
advised that the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (the “Board”) has closed the
appeal hearing effective October 24, 2018. Having reviewed the submitted materials and the
record of proceeding, the Board is satisfied that it does not require further evidence to render a
decision.

Please note, this means the hearing will not be reconvened on October 30, 2018 as originally
scheduled.

Instead, the Board will issue its written decision and reasons within 15 days of this notice. Once
issued, the written decision will be mailed to all parties and made available on the County of
Stettler website.
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